Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Tavarez, lke <lke.Tavarez@tetratech.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2017 3:32 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Cc: Zane_Kurtz@eogresources.com; Gonzales, Clair; Kennedy, James
Subject: EOG - Ross Gulch 8-3 SWD - 2 RP 3993 - Work Plan Approval Request
Attachments: 00681 EOG Ross Gulch 8-3 SWD Work Plan Final.pdf

Mike,

Here is the work plan for the EOG - Ross Gulch 8-3 SWD located in Eddy County, New Mexico. Once approved, EOG will
implement the proposed work plan and follow-up with a closure report when completed. Let me know if you have any
guestions or comments on the work plan. Thanks

lke Tavarez, PG

Ike.Tavarez@tetratech.com
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